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Sportsmanship 
 
     The philosophy of the Recreation and Intramural program is that good 
sportsmanship is expected in the conduct of every participant in every 
contest. A “good sport” is fair, courteous, has a positive attitude and accepts 
results gracefully. All individuals and teams participating should comply with 
the spirit of the game as well as the written rules that govern all competitive 
situations. In order to encourage proper conduct during contests, members 
of the Recreation and Intramural staff will make decisions whether to warn, 
penalize or eject persons, teams or spectators displaying poor 
sportsmanship. These employees should be treated with respect. Under no 
circumstances should staff be threatened or physically abused.   
 


